Zoology Department,
The University,
Glasgow, W.2.

dond October, 1963, .

Dear Dr Stenzel,

Thank you very much for your letter, I am 80 glad
you got the copies of my papers and I look forward to
-recelving the specimens of Exogyre arietina which you
‘have kindly sent. I will write further about these when
I see them,

I am glad you think I was of some little help to you
and I certainly enjoyed our two long discussions at
Washington,

- With regard to my travels ‘in January, I am going on
from Jamaice to Miami, probably about January 1l4th or
15th and could go on to Houston at the end of that week,
I am due at Princeton on the Sunday (January 19th), so if
the invitation does come from the Shell Development
Company it might be possible for me. to accept it.

Quite recently I had the interesting experience of
visiting the last natural bed Ostrea edulis- in: Europe
This was in: northeim

With all good wishes,

Yours very sincerely,.

Professor H,B. Stenzel,
“« . HOUSTON 1, Texas,
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Sender’s name and address: PI'OfGBS or C.M, Yo_ggg,

Zoology Department, The yni versity,

+Glasgow, W,2,, Scotland, .
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AN AIR LE‘ITER SHQULD NOT CONTAIN ANY
ENCLOSURE -IF IT DOES IT WILL BE SLIRCHARGED

SN OR SENT. BY ORDINARY MAIL.
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